
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 2021 

 

RE: New Full-Time Virtual Learning Opportunity (Starting 2021-22) 

I am writing to inform you of a new full-time virtual learning opportunity for students residing 

within the boundaries of the River Valley School District, which will start with the 2021-22 

school year.  We are excited to provide a new format in cooperation with an outstanding charter 

school with specialized personnel trained in providing incredible virtual lessons for public 

students in Wisconsin.  

 

We have signed an agreement with the Rural Virtual Academy (charter school) from Medford, 

Wisconsin in order to provide full-time virtual learning students with the “best of both 

worlds.”  We are calling this new option RVA@RVSD (Rural Virtual Academy@ River Valley 

School District). 

 

A student can have the flexibility of a virtual learning experience while retaining a relationship 

with our district.  Courses such as band, choir, agriculture, or woodworking are available on 

campus while the majority of courses are taken virtually.  Another great feature is that students 

can join River Valley sports teams and clubs.  When choosing other virtual options, this 

opportunity is not available.  If a family chooses to become a RVA@RVSD participant, you are 

supporting your local public school district while maintaining flexibility for your family. 

 

Included with this letter are two brochures—one explaining the RVA@RVSD and all it has to 

offer and the other that highlights the activities and athletic offerings that have a tremendous 

tradition at the River Valley School District (musicals, mock trial, art club, trap team...to just 

name a few). 

 

Take a look at RVA@RVSD.  If you have questions or are interested in this full-time virtual 

learning format, please call me at 608-588-2551 or email me at lglasbrenner@rvschools.org. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Loren G. Glasbrenner 

District Administrator 
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